
302 W. Weber Ave. 
Stockton, CA 95203 
 
March 30, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Kate Post 
Stockton Asparagus Festival 
343 E. Main St., 10th floor 
Stockton, CA 95202 
 
Dear Ms. Post: 
 
MAIN REASON FOR WRITING  I am writing to confirm that Weber Institute will 
provide parking for the 2009 Stockton Asparagus Festival. I am also requesting that the 
parking map be corrected to reflect the types and locations of parking that we provide. As 
in previous years, we have handicapped parking, motorcycle parking, and general 
parking.  
 
DETAILS, DETAILS, DETAILS  On the map, our two parking lots facing Madison 
Avenue should be designated as handicapped parking only. However, the lot facing 
Weber Avenue is not for vehicles bearing handicapped tags. Please correct the map so 
that this lot is designated for motorcycles and general parking. In this lot, we have room 
for about 200 cars and 150 motorcycles. Finally, would you please confirm that a 
portable toilet has been ordered for the larger handicapped lot on Madison Street?  
 WHAT SHOULD HAPPEN NEXT  Please get back to me, either by phone or email, 
regarding the map changes I’ve requested. You can call me at (209) 933-7330. My email 
address is lweiss@stockton.k12.ca.us. Please also let me know when the portable toilet 
will be delivered. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely,   
Leslie Weiss 


